
NIGHTTIME CLOSURES OF NORTHBOUND 
I-110 ON-RAMP 

WHAT: 
Crews will be removing material from project site as part of the SR 47 Interchange Project. In 
order to facilitate the truck hauling operation to remove material, crews will fully close the 
northbound I-110 on-ramp during nighttime hours. The entire removal operation will 
take approximately three weeks.

WHEN:
ON-RAMP NIGHTTIME FULL CLOSURE:             
8 p.m. to 6 a.m.: 02/24/25 - 02/27/25
9 p.m. to 6 a.m.: 02/28/25 - 03/01/25
8 p.m. to 6 a.m.: 03/03/25 - 03/06/25
9 p.m. to 6 a.m.: 03/07/25 - 03/08/25
8 p.m. to 6 a.m.: 03/10/25 - 03/13/25
9 p.m. to 6 a.m.: 03/14/25 - 03/15/25

ON-RAMP CLOSURE DETOURS: 

A) TRAVELING NORTH ON FRONT STREET:
o Continue north on Front Street
o Turn right on Pacific Avenue
o Turn left on northbound I-110

on-ramp at John S. Gibson Blvd.
to access the freeway

B) TRAVELING SOUTH ON HARBOR
BOULEVARD
o Continue south on Harbor

Boulevard
o Turn right on 1st Street
o Turn right on Gaffey Street
o Turn right on northbound I-110

on-ramp to access the freeway

Please follow posted traffic signs accordingly. Community members and commuters can leave 
a message at (310) 732-7778 and your call will be returned within 24 hours.   
The SR 47 Interchange Project will replace the existing southbound SR 47 off-ramp from the Vincent 
Thomas Bridge, currently on the south side, with a new off-ramp on the north side. Additional 
improvements include realigning the existing on-ramp to the northbound I-110 connector; modifying 
the northbound SR 47 off-ramp onto Harbor Boulevard; modifying the northbound SR 47 on-ramp onto 
the bridge toward Terminal Island; and improving local streets near the interchange. 




